
My name is David Solomon and I’m running for the open seat on the Board of Selectmen.  I 
have been a Sandown resident for 17 years.   
 
While serving on the Budget Committee for 3 years, I have demonstrated a direct and 
straightforward approach to town business.  I have been and will continue to be a vocal advocate 
for the taxpayer while upholding the best interest of the Town.   
 
Whether through citizen petitions, participation at town meetings or running for elected office, 
my platform has remained the same, to keep government limited to only what is true and 
necessary.   
 
We need elected officials that are willing to envision, discuss and institute ideas to mitigate an 
ever-increasing tax burden.  Ideas that may be outside the box, but ideas that will disparage the 
notion that nothing can be done about it.  It cannot be business as usual.   
 
With increased development, a rising district tax obligation with little offsetting commercial tax 
revenue, it is time to get creative.  It is time to get back to the basics.   
 
I would appreciate your vote for Selectman on March 12th.     
 
Thank you,  
David Solomon  


